
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM: 
Veteran’s Day Celebration 

Elgin School 
Friday, November 8, 2024 

9:00 am to 11:30 am 
	
This posting is to notify the public that some or all members of the Sonoita School District 

#25 Governing Board will be attending the Veterans Day Event at the Elgin School on 
Friday, November 8, 2024. No school business will be discussed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted: Elgin School, Sonoita Post Office and Elgin School Website 11/6/2024 

 


